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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk pick up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:56:45 AM






From: Shelley Wixom-fish <shelleywxm30@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 6:47 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk pick up
 
My name is Shelley Wixom. I have been a sandy utah resident for over 3 years. 
It has come to my attention that Sandy intends to change Our neighborhood twice
yearly “bulk pick up” program to the dumpster program. I do not support this. I have
family living in utah cities that offer this program and it has been a fail. The city is too
backed up to deliver dumpsters, they make “appointments” and never get their cans. 


I voted for you Cyndi Sharkey, if this happens in my neighborhood 1300 east and 9200
so. I will no longer support you. You will loose my Vote. 


Sincerely, 
Shelley wixom 
Quarry bend resident. 


Sent from my iPhone
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